
VOORHEES TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION UPDATE 

FOR THE 2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

Any child who will turn five years of age  
on or before October 1, 2020 

is eligible for kindergarten admission in September 2020 
 

 
Due to Covid-19 and Remote Learning, in-person registration will not 
take place.  Please complete the following Pre-Registration on-line.  A 

Staff member will contact you for additional information after the  
pre-registration is complete. 

 
 
 

Pre-registration can be completed at the following: 
https://genesis.voorhees.k12.nj.us/genesis/openReg 

 
 
 
 

Please visit the Voorhees Township Public Schools District website for required paperwork 

https://genesis.voorhees.k12.nj.us/genesis/openReg
https://www.voorhees.k12.nj.us/Page/256

